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August 8, 2017 
 
 
Dr. Carole E. Boyce Davies 
President 
Caribbean Studies Association Inc 
c/o Africana Studies and Research Center 
Cornell University 
310 Triphammer Rd. 
Ithaca, NY  14853 
 
 
Dear Dr. Boyce Davies: 
 
This acknowledges receipt of the final reports (narrative and financial and separate 
evaluation report) for your grant to enhance the capacity of Haitian teachers and 
improve the quality of education by providing training opportunities for teachers 
through an education policy day and a series of education workshops at the Caribbean 
Studies Association conference in Haiti which ended April 30, 2017. These reports have 
been reviewed and are approved for our records. 
 
With the submission of your final reports, the conditions relating to the foundation’s 
commitment have now been fully satisfied, and we are officially closing this grant. 
 
We are pleased to have had this opportunity to assist Caribbean Studies Association Inc 
in accomplishing your goals. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Alix Cantave 
Program Officer for Haiti 


